
ABOUT THE  
SPECIAL AREA PLAN
In 2011, the Department of Hawaiian Home Lands (DHHL) 
acquired a portion of the lands comprising the Malama 
Cultural Park from the State of Hawai‘i. 

The Hawaiian Homes Commission designated the Park 
as a Special District to preserve and protect the significant 
natural, historic and community resources.

DHHL will be developing a Special Area Plan to address 
Park concerns such as responsible access, facility and 
infrastructure management, and natural and cultural 
resource stewardship.

Future Meetings

Winter 2020

Spring 2021

Summer 2021

Fall 2021

P.O. Box 1879  
Honolulu, HI 96805

Contact: 
Pearlyn Fukuba,  

Planner 
(808) 620-9279

111 S. King St., Suite 170 
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Kawika McKeague,  

Principal 
(808) 523-5866

https://dhhl.hawaii.gov/po/

For more information, contact us at:
MalamaCulturalPark@g70.design
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SHARE YOUR VISION 
Join us for the first of a series of community meetings to 
develop a shared vision for the future management of 
land and resources of Malama Cultural Park, Moloka‘i.

In order to keep our community safe during the COVID-19 
pandemic, these meetings will be held virtually.

VIRTUAL BENEFICIARY  
CONSULTATION #1 

Participate online or by phone

Two meeting opportunities:
 

MONDAY, OCT. 12, 2020 
10:30am - 12pm  

or TUESDAY, OCT. 13, 2020
6:30pm - 8pm 

Log-in to the Zoom Meeting 
https://g70design.zoom.us/j/91220704931 

Meeting ID: 912 2070 4931

or call toll-free: 
888-475-4499 | 833-548-0276


